
   NOTICE   

  

To: Sheila Anson, Washington Town Clerk, The Washington Inlands Wetlands Commission, Public  

  

From: Tammy Rill, Washington Land Use Clerk  

  

Re: CANCELLATION OF JULY 24, 2019 MEETING 

 NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE WASHINGTON INLANDS WETLANDS COMMISSION’S JULY 24, 2019 

REGULAR MEETING DUE TO LACK OF QUORUM. 

Dated: July 12, 2019 

  

Signed,  

  

Tammy Rill  

Land Use Clerk  

 

 


